
Daisy Nursery Learning Focus Share Spring Term 2 
We have been learning about the season Winter and how cold the weather 

can be in Winter. Children explored frost and ice in our garden and tried to 
get the toys out that were stuck in the ice! We learnt that we need our 

coats, hats, gloves and scarves on before we go out, as it is very cold.  We  
introduced vocabulary such as “melting, frozen, temperature and cold”. 



Our children really enjoyed creating a winter 
collage . It was amazing to see them working 
collaboratively while painting ,gluing and 
sticking  by sharing the paint brushes, roll-
ers and glue sticks. We introducing layering 
of  materials on top of each-other. Some of 
the children commented on the marks they 
made in the paint with the glue “A circle”. 



In the last few weeks we have been learning about shapes and how we can 
use them in our play. Adults have been naming the shapes during play and 
modelling various ways to identify shapes in the environment or create new 
ones. Children are showing their understanding and imagination through 
placing and arranging different objects to make their own shapes and struc-
tures.   



Our children have been given time to enhance their fine motor skills 
when learning to thread  large pieces of fruit onto a string  and using 
the tweezers to pick and sort the pom poms into different colours.  We 
are so proud of them for listening to the instructions and persevering 
to learn a new skill.  



Chinese New Year celebrations. 

Children have  enjoyed  celebrating Chinese  New Year. They looked at 
the  Chinese  writing  and had a go  at writing the characters and symbols.  
They tried some Chinese food  like noodles and prawn crackers.  We 
watched videos of lion  and dragon dancing and then  performed  our own 
dragon dancing!  Some children repeated this activity through out the 
week.  


